
 

 

 

A sincere invitation 
to the integration of refugees thanksgiving 

service 

on September 28, 2019, at 3:00 p.m. 

in the Cologne Cathedral. 
 

Auxiliary Bishop Ansgar Puff will preside with pastors of the 

Syriac Catholic, Eritrean Orthodox and Eritrean Catholic 

communities. The liturgy will be celebrated primarily in 

German, Arabic an Tigrin, but groups of other languages are 

also sincerely welcome to participate in the prayer. 

 


